
A HUGE thank you to everyone who came

along to our Winter Fair. The children had

a fantastic time and it was wonderful to

see so many of you there. We raised an

amazing £3759! Our School Council would

like to buy some more Buddy Benches for

the KS2 playground as well as some new

equipment and games for lunchtime. They

will then discuss what else they would like

to spend the money on. 
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Winter Fair 

Welcome back and
Happy New 

Year to everyone. The
children have settled

back into school well and
have made a great start

to their learning. We look
forward to another

brilliant term!



follow us on @woodpeckerhallacademy

There have been an increasing

number of children accessing

inappropriate games and websites

online. Please ensure you are

monitoring any devices your children

have access to and are setting

boundaries around the time they

spend on them. If you want some

help with this, we will be having a

coffee morning on Thursday 16th

January at 9am. Bring any devices

you want help with. 

Online Safety 

Learning and 
Activity Clubs 

All clubs will be starting back
next week. If your child has
been invited for a learning

club, please do not sign them
up for another club on the

same day. We have a variety
of clubs available, please sign

up on Arbor. 

THURSDAY 16th JANUARY 
9am 

ONLINE SAFETY COFFEE
MORNING 


